
PODCAST: PACE Fuel Assistance
ends April 30th
We stopped by PACE to chat with Josh Amaral about PACE Fuel
Assistance. They are accepting applications for help with your
heating bills from this past winter through April 30th. It’s
not  too  late  to  apply.  Watch  this  video  to  hear  more
information  and  figure  out  if  you  might  be  eligible  for
assistance.

Call PACE at 508-999-9920 or visit paceinfo.org to make an
appointment  or  to  find  out  more.  You  can  qualify  for
reimbursement  going  back  to  November,  2017.
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